
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
September 26, 2022

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Cynthia Srstka to the group.

Mini Discussion Sessions Set for October

Chief Deputy Clerk Vicky Reinhard and Law Clerk Kay Cee
Hodson will be conducting mini discussion sessions in each of
the four divisions in October.  The topics will be how to fulfill a
debtor's responsibility regarding notice to creditors and the new
federal and local bankruptcy rules taking effect this year.  The
sessions are for bankruptcy attorneys and their staff.

Following are the dates, times, and locations:
Sioux Falls Monday, October 3, 2022, at 1:30-3:00 p.m. (Central)

Federal Courthouse
400 South Phillips Avenue, first floor jury room

Aberdeen Tuesday, October 4, 2022, at 10:30 a.m.-12:00 noon (Central)
Federal Building (not the federal courthouse)
115 Fourth Avenue SE, conference room 206-207

Rapid City Monday, October 17, 2022, at 1:30-3:00 p.m. (Mountain)  
Federal Building and United States Courthouse
515 Ninth Street, Courtroom 3

Pierre Friday, October 28, 2022, at 10:30 a.m.-12:00 noon (Central)
Federal Building and United States Courthouse 
225 South Pierre Street, second floor conference room



Before the close of business this Thursday, September 29,
please email Judge Nail's legal assistant Sandy Brooks at
Sandy_Brooks@sdb.uscourts.gov to let her know which session
you and your staff will attend and how many will be coming.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

